
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

19th January 2024  
 
Re: Performing Arts Trip – Grease the Musical 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We are delighted to inform you that students studying GCSE Music and/or GCSE Drama have been invited to attend 
a production of ‘Grease – The Musical’, showing at The Belgrade Theatre in Coventry on Thursday 23rd May 2024.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to watch a live popular musical, offering exposure to live music, sound and lighting 
designing, theatrical acting, vocals and more. This would support student’s learning, witnessing firsthand the result 
of effective dramatic/instrumental/vocal rehearsals through the application of different skills and open curiosity to 
the different pathways within Performing Arts. 
 
On this occasion, due to the restriction in numbers, only students studying GCSE Music and/or GCSE Drama will be 
invited to attend. Wisepay has been set up with 40 available places for this trip and places will be allocated upon 
Wisepay payment. The total cost for the trip per student will be £27. This covers the purchase of a ticket to the show 
and transport to and from the venue via coach.  We request full payment is made on or before Friday 9th February, 
and a waiting list will be held. 
 
Students will be required to wear their school uniform and will be required to bring a packed lunch. We will depart 
school at 12.00pm, arriving at the theatre for 1.30pm. We will return to school at approximately 6.30pm (leaving the 
theatre at 5.00pm). Students will be reminded that normal school rules and expectations regarding behaviour and 
conduct will apply during this trip. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr James Harragan 
Head of Performing Arts 
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